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_________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Date:  June 13, 2024 
 
To:  Board of Directors 
 
Submitted by:  David Aranda, Interim General Manager 
 
Subject:  General Manager’s Report May 4, 2024 Through June 5, 2024 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The following items were addressed by the IGM: 

• Worked on developing the fiscal year 2025 budget for presentation at the June 13, 2024 Board of 
Directors meeting. 
 

• Meetings with Ridgeline involving numerous questions and requests for financial data and in 
following up on the workshop the board held on May 9th. 

 
• Reviewing the hazard mitigation plan with President Spath and the County and their contractor. 

 
• Coordination and follow-up on agreement with Mr. Kropp regarding the Geotech study at 

Arlington. 
 

• Zoom meetings with EdieBailly on a variety of issues, i.e., financial statements, county revenue 
check, CalPERS issues. 

 
• In-person meeting with KPOA representatives to discuss the upcoming budget, pension obligations 

and operations and the status of reorganization. 
 

• Correspondence with various individuals. 



Date: June 13, 2024 

Kensington Police Protection 
& Community Services District

To: Board of Directors 

From: Rosa Ruiz 

Subject: Parks Report 

The District Office will be closed on Wednesday, June 19, 2024, in observance of Juneteenth. 

Community Center Events: 

Private events at the center have been consistent throughout June, with school graduation celebrations, 
birthdays, and so on. The following are community events, and encourage everyone to attend and get to 
know others in the community. 

1. Vitalant Blood Donation occurred at the center on Tuesday, June 4, 2024, from 10 AM to 2:30
PM. This event will also take place in November 2024.

2. Conservation Ambassadors' Wild Thing will visit the community center on Tuesday, June 25,
2024, from 6 PM to 10 PM. They will showcase an educational presentation and meet different
mammals.

3. Life Line Screening will also visit the center on Saturday, June 22, 2024, from 8 AM to 5 PM. It
is a privately-run prevention and wellness company that operates community-based health
screening services for adults over 40. The screening is simple and painless; it can detect early
Stroke, Cardiovascular Disease, and other conditions.

Park: 

4. The KAROECHO groups will host ARRL's National Field Day on Saturday, June 22, 2024, from
8 AM to 4:30 PM. It will take place at the park grounds near the tennis court. Encourage
residents to attend and observe how fellow residents use emergency radios when a disaster
emergency arises.

5. Reservations at the picnic site and the upkeep of the park grounds have been consistent as the
hot weather rolls in.
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